
  
The School of Maths & Stats (The University of 
Melbourne) has just announced a new position: Lecturer 
(level
B, comparable to assist. prof. in the United States of 
North  America) in probability & stochastic processes,
please see

http://jobs.unimelb.edu.au/caw/en/job/891641/
lecturer-in-probability-and-stochastic-processes

for more detail. 

DEADLINE  Novembre  15, 2017

We have got a pretty good (IMHO) and friendly 
probability group, including at the moment Aihua Xia, 
Nathan
Ross, Mark Holmes and myself (plus, there are a few 
other people in the school with strong interests in
probability theory & its applications). 

So now we are trying to attract the best candidates (as 

http://jobs.unimelb.edu.au/caw/en/job/891641/lecturer-in-probability-and-stochastic-processes
http://jobs.unimelb.edu.au/caw/en/job/891641/lecturer-in-probability-and-stochastic-processes


usual) and would be grateful if you could circulate
the information as appropriate (and perhaps some of 
you might be interested in that position as well). 

Thanks!  

Best,
kostya borovkov 


